
                               WAVERLY PARK HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 

                                            Board of Directors Meeting 

                                                       02/21/2013 

                               Meeting Held @ Thomas Residence 7pm 

Attended Residents and Homeowners 
President: Don Burchard 
Vice President: William Walters 
Treasurer: Nancy Horne 
Secretary: Cindy Thomas 

                 

The neighborhood welcomes The Valentine family on 709 Habersham Place, 

They have 2 sons’ age 10 and 8. 

The board discussed upcoming Annual Members meeting, which will be April 

25th. Notices’ will be mailed out soon. Please try and attend. 

We are still in need of a Social Chair Person; contact one of the board members 

if you are interesting in volunteering for this. 

There were no issues that needed to be addressed at this meeting. 

Homeowners Association meetings are held the 2nd Thursday of each month 

everyone is welcome to attend. Contact a board member on the day of meeting 

for location. 

Next month we will prepare for pool opening and repairs that may need done to 

the common area. 

We hope to have Homeowners participation at our annual meeting. 

Let’s all get together and make our neighborhood a better place to live for our 

children and grandchildren. 

Thank-You, 

Cindy Thomas, HOA Secretary 


